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Dccket No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporat oni

ATTN: Mr. R. R. Schneider
Vice President
Electric Operations

300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Investigation 50-220/79-15

This refers to your letter dated September 20, 1979, in response to our letter
dated September 12, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of findings of your control
and accounting procedures for safeguarding special nuclear materials and your
facility security procedures are exempt from disclosure; therefore, the enclosure
to the referenced letter will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
/

e

Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safeguards Branch

cc:
T. E. Lempges, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
T. J. Perkins, Station Superintendent
C. L. Stuart, Operations Supervisor
J. J. Sunser, Manager - Systems Security
E. B. Thomas , Jr. , Esquire
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